Welsh Early Permanence: An interview with Agency Medical Advisors
Having a child placed in your care at an early stage in their journey has many benefits when thinking about limiting placement moves and providing secure predicable care to children when days and weeks can make such a difference. In this video you will hear from two of our Agency Medical Advisors, Dr Bethan Willams and Dr Peter Barnes in discussion with Laura Betts WEP Co-ordinator for the National Adoption Service.  If you are in the process of considering having a child placed in your care at a stage when limited information is known about their health and developmental needs, this could raise s lots of questions for you. This video explores the questions surrounding developmental uncertainty you maybe starting to think about as you begin your WEP Journey. 
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